

Aqueduct Primary School Castlefields Way Aqueduct, Telford, TF4 3RP



01952 386210



A2175@taw.org.uk

Headteacher: Mrs T Lockley
Chair of Governors: Mrs L Aubrey
Deputy Headteacher: Mrs J Clarke
Assistant Headteacher: Mr A Palin
School Business Manager: Mrs L Ponter

Friday 27th January 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are currently in the process of organising our annual residential trip for our Year 6 pupils to Arthog. The visit will take place in January 2024 and will cost in the region of £300 - £350. The exact amount will depend on number of children requesting a place. If your child is entitled to Free School Meals, you may be entitled to a place at a reduced rate.

If you would like to reserve a place on this trip, please complete the slip below and return it to school as soon as possible. Once numbers have been finalised, we will require a non-refundable deposit of £50 paid via ParentPay. The remaining balance must be paid in full by the end of November 2023 and can be paid in instalments or as a one-off payment, whichever you prefer.

We will need to finalise numbers by Monday 13th March so please return this slip as soon as possible.

Yours faithfully,

Mr A Palin

Assistant Headteacher

Arthog Visit 2024

I would like to reserve a place on the	Arthog residential trip for my	child
in Class		

Signed Date





Positivity



Respect

PLEASE DO NOT SEND DEPOSIT UNTIL PLACES ARE CONFIRMED.





Learning

Happiness

